
A  roundtable  discussion  was
held  on  the  topic  “We  are
against violence”.
On October 25 of this year, a roundtable discussion on the
topic “We are against violence” was held in connection with
the International Day for the Elimination of Violence against
Women at Turin Polytechnic University in Tashkent.

During the roundtable discussion, inspectors of the 4th IIB
FMB of Almazor district: lieutenant colonel Sh.N.Yusupov, the
senior  inspector  of  prevention,  lieutenant  colonel  S.Sh.
Meliyeva, the senior inspector of the prevention, major Kh.N.
Berdikulova,  the  senior  inspector,  major  S.E.  Mavlyanova,
Senior  Inspector  of  Youth  Prevention  Coordination  Group
lieutenant  F.N.  Isayeva,  Senior  Inspector  of  Prevention,
lieutenant  Colonel  M.  Utkurova,  tutors  and  students
participated.

In these speeches, with the help of examples was explained
measures  being  taken  to  prevent  threats,  harassment  and
violence against women in our country. At the end of the
event, detailed answers were given to students’ questions.
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